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From: Victoria
To: Sirwaitis. Sherri
Cc: Ron Thrower
Subject: The Rhett - 1000 E Yager Lane, C14-2021-0091
Date: Thursday, November 11, 2021 1:24:52 PM
*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Sherri—

We are requesting a two week postponement, from November 18t to December 2" for this case
while we gain greater clarity around the matter of the code provision that has the potential to
accommodate the roof design element.

Please confirm receipt of this message.
Thank you,

Victoria Haase

Ttrnower Design

www.throwerdesign.com
Mail: P.O. Box 41957
Austin, Texas 78704

512-998-5900 Cell
512-476-4456 Office

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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